[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Emily Hunter-Higgins  
Sent: 26 April 2019 15:55
To: DC Support; Clare O'Hanlon; Councillor George Reynolds; Councillor Douglas Webb
Subject: Re: Application no 18/00904/F Claydon Proposed New Marina

Please find my rejection letter attached with my address also which I forgot to attach. 

Kind regards
Emily

26th April 2019
Claydon Proposed New Marina
I totally and utterly reject any planning application in respect of the above proposed marina at Glebe farm for the following reasons.
1) The roads in Claydon are very quiet and we already struggle with speeding cars going through the village, putting people at risk where there isn’t any paths. The new marina WILL bring more traffic through out tiny village and will increase the chance of accident. Children play on our roads and this is part of the reason I moved here.
2) Why would you propose something so big next to a two tiny villages. We don’t have any amenities for them to come to and it won’t bring anything good to the locals in the village. 
3) There isn’t easy access to the area on Boddington Road, especially in the winter, you get completely snowed out of that road so they would get stuck. The Boddington Road is soo dangerous as it’s so tight to pass cars or even walk along and even walk along. 
4) Beautiful views and walks will be lost in the most Northern village in Oxfordshire.
5) It may put up our insurances too.  
6) House prices in the village will be impacted on and will also put off any new residents from purchasing properties, which means I will struggle to sell my property when this all goes tits up and ruins the village. Do we get compensation if this does happen???
7) This whole project from building it to the final residents in place, isn’t eco friendly. We as a country are now trying to concentrate on reducing our carbon footprint. Diesel is being phased out in cars – so we shouldn’t be encouraging barges as a form of living when they are polluting our countryside. That’s without all the lorries and diggers traveling to create this monstrosity.
8) This will affect the wildlife and its habitat, which is slowly being taken away from us bit by bit.
9) Emergency vehicles cannot use the narrow bridge from Claydon to Glebe farm increasing callout times as they would have to use the narrow road from Boddington and in adverse weather increase their chance of ACCIDENTS.

This project is solely to make a quick buck, life is not all about money, how happy are you really in life? Is money really helping you with this? I think you are looking in the wrong place for happiness, by destroying other people’s happiness. 
You haven’t chosen an appropriate place to create your idea. Just because there is a section of canal that has nothing on it, you don’t have to fill it up!!! 
Less is More.
Emily Hunter-Higgins
Somerton Fenny Compton road, Claydon Banbury, OX17 1HA
